
 

 

Everyone Is A Hero; 
Join the Winter Mini Challenge 

 

 
 

If you have enjoyed taking part in this year’s Silly Squad Summer Reading 
Challenge why not join the Everyone Is A Hero Winter Mini Challenge?   
 
The challenge is already underway and continues until Friday 15th January.   
 
All children have to do is read three books of their choice and then rate and 
review them at www.wintermini.org.uk   
 
Books added to the website during the six week Mini Challenge period will 
unlock special rewards including a certificate and virtual badge.   
 
The website will also feature activities, recommendations for great winter 
reads and competitions. 
 
Find out more by visiting the Winter Mini Challenge website 
www.wintermini.org.uk 
 
Check out our E-Library for lots of fabulous reads to add to your challenge! 
https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/home/libraries-archives/the-elibrary 
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